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NOTICE OF ADVANCED
REMOVAL OF EARLY VOTED BALLOTS FROM ENVELOPES AND
ADVANCED DEPOSITING OF EARLY VOTED BALLOTS

In accordance with the MGL Chapter 54 Section 25B, the Town of Mendon will be opening and
depositing early voted ballots returned and accepted through Saturday, November 5, 2022. This
session will take place beginning at 9:00 AM at the Police Station meeting Room, 22 Main Street on
Sunday, November 6, 2022.

In accordance with the above-mentioned law, no results shall be determined or announced until
after the time the polls close at 8:00 pm on November 8, 2022. At that time, the results from the
advance processed ballots will be added to the election day results and posted in a public place.
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